
20/11/2020 

MRS Tracey Trinder 
75 Palmgrove RD 
NSW 2107 
traceytrinder@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

I noticed that the amendments to the plans have made actually very little difference to the 
impact on the environment and neighboring properties. I am most concerned about the 
removal of trees and the huge size of this development which shows these people have very 
little respect or care for the environment they are moving into. If developments like these 
continue to pass it won’t be long before this area becomes denuded of trees and the bird life 
and native animals will no longer survive. The koalas are long gone are we going to keep going 
until the possums birds bandicoots and everything else has gone too? 
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